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Room 25 Learns About What Lives in Ponds 

The children in Room 25 were learning about ponds and some of the animals 
that live in a pond such as ducks and turtles. Teacher Alexandra Molnar and the 
students created a water sensory bin to imitate a pond to have it come to life as a 

fun learning experience!  



 

Room 10pm Loves Water Play 

Don’t Forget To Follow Little Village on Instagram  

and Facebook and Check Out Our Website at 

www.littlevillage.org 

Teacher Gianna Wheeler and the students from Room 10 pm love going  on the playground for 

water day! It’s always so much fun! 
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Room 201 Learning About Pets 

Teacher Nicole Kalfas and the children in Room 201 had so much fun learning about pets and 

getting to adopt their very own pet to take care of at home. 
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Mr. Magico Entertains Our Little Villagers 

Magic! 
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